
SUB-TROPICAL FRUIT CLUB OF QLD. INC.
Membership Application Form

Welcome to the Sub-Tropical Fruit Club of Qld. Inc. Our Club promotes the growing and use of 
rare, unusual and common types of fruit trees, bush food and vegetables and we share our 
interest and knowledge with other like-minded organisations. Usually presentations by our 
guest speakers are summarised and go into a newsletter that we publish every two months so if 
you are unable to attend our meetings, you will still receive the information. For more 
information please contact Sheryl Backhouse on 07 3289 4198 or email secretary@stfc.org.au

NAME................................................................................................................................  
ADDRESS.........................................................................................................................  
POSTAL ADDRESS ........................................................................................................
PHONE (H) ................................................ (MOB) .......................................................
EMAIL ...............................................................................................................................

Newsletter: How would you like to receive your newsletter?

Email - Free with $10 per year subscription.

Printed copy mailed to your address. Cost is an extra $10 per year.

Do you agree to share your contact details with other members within the Club?

I agree to abide by the rules of the club

SIGNATURE ................................................................

DATE JOINED ............................................................

NOMINATED BY........................................................

SECONDED BY..........................................................

PAYMENT DETAILS

Receipt Number: .................
Subscription: $ ....................
Printed Newsletter: $ .........

Membership: $10 per year Jan - Dec. Printed newsletter extra $10 per year.
Payment by EFT:  BSB 124 024 (Bank of Qld), Acc 10568385, Sub-Tropical Fruit Club of Qld

** PLEASE USE YOUR FULL NAME IN THE REFERENCE FIELD **
Cheques are not accepted. If you are unable to pay via Bank Transfer please call Sheryl 07 3289 4198
Meetings: Meetings are held on the second Thursday every second month - February, April, June, 
August, October and December at Peace Hall, 102 McDonald Rd Windsor. UBD Map 140 C15. 
The Club has PLI for $20M. Meeting starts 7:00pm but please come early from 5:30pm to assist and 
meet our members.
Field Trips: March, May July (Qld Garden Expo), September & November.

Please ring Sheryl on 3289 4198 if you have any further inquiries, or email secretary@stfc.org.au

This form contains fillable form fields to make it easy to complete and send by email.
Please (1) Download and save it on your computer, (2) Open it with free Adobe Reader, (3) Fill in the 
details, (4) Save the changed form with a new name, (5) email it to membership@stfc.org.au. 
Alternatively you can print it and complete it manually. If you choose this option please print legibly! 
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